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Heron, Andrew

From: Kyle Shearer 
Sent: 10 July 2017 20:41
To: Heron, Andrew
Subject: Re: Licence Application

Andrew, 

I find this hard to believe?! 

As you know the reason we have spent time and money on changing our licence was to serve drinks in the 
courtyard. 

The representation stating alcohol is to be supplied in closed containers and to not to be drunk in the vicinity 
of the premises is nonsense! 

Why, after dealing and acting on your advice do we find ourselves in this ridiculous situation and why are 
two licencing officers from the same council opposing each other? 

Kyle 

On 10 July 2017 at 17:01, Heron, Andrew <Andrew.Heron@southwark.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Mr Shearer, 

Further to your application for a variation to the premises licence at Elephantastic Pizza, Unit 5, the 
Artworks, I am writing to advise that the period for consultation is now complete. 

The application has received a representation from the Licensing Authority.  Please find attached a 
copy.  They are asking for you to agree to additional conditions on your operating schedule.  If you are in a 
position to agree to those conditions, please write back to confirm at your earliest opportunity and I will 
have the new premises licence issued.  Alternatively, if you are not in a position to agree, please advise in 
writing and I will arrange for a Hearing of the Licensing Sub Committee to decide on these matters. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Regards, 

Andrew Heron 

Principal Licensing Officer 
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